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SAMURAI 2K AEROSOL LIMITED 
(Company Registration Number 201606168C) 

(Incorporated in the Republic of Singapore) 
 

 

UPDATE ON FIRE INCIDENT AT PREMISES IN JOHOR BAHRU – RESUMPTION 

OF PRODUCTION  

 

The board of directors (the “Board”) of Samurai 2K Aerosol Limited (the “Company”, together 

with its subsidiaries, the “Group”) refers to the Company’s announcement dated 29 May 2024 

in relation to the fire incident that occurred on 27 May 2024.  

The Company wishes to update that the Group’s operations had partially resumed in June 

2024 which include delivery of goods to our customers and production of goods with existing 

well-functioning machinery. The Company’s current focus includes re-building stocks levels 

that were depleted by the fire. Production schedules have been strategically arranged to 

ensure goods are able to be delivered as planned and management is confident that business 

activities will fully resume in August 2024. 

Currently, the fire department and the insurer are in the midst of conducting the investigation 

and assessment. The Company will provide updates to the shareholders of the Company as 

and when the Company receives any further material progress on the matters. 

By the Order of the Board 

 

 

Ong Yoke En 

Executive Director and Chief Executive Officer 

3rd July 2024 

 

 

This announcement has been reviewed by UOB Kay Hian Private Limited (the “Sponsor”). 

This announcement has not been examined or approved by the Singapore Exchange 

Securities Trading Limited (“SGX-ST”) and the SGX-ST assume no responsibility for the 

contents of this announcement, including the correctness of any of the statements or opinions 

made or reports contained in this announcement.  

The contact person for the Sponsor is Mr Lance Tan, Senior Vice President, at 8 Anthony 

Road, #01-01, Singapore 229957, telephone (65) 6590 6881. 

 

 


